TALENT SHOW PARTICIPATION FORM-Turn in to Mrs.
Mann NO LATER than Friday, March 14,

PARTICIPANTS NAME:

GRADE: HR TEACHER:

[. If you are planning on trying out as part of a group, please list the other
students that you think will be part of that group. (We understand this is
subject to minor changes between now and the try out date.)

1. 2. 3.

4, 5. 6.

or please circle: No, [ am trying out as a solo act

II. Please indicate the TYPE of performance you will be doing. (Specific
instrument, singing, skit, tumbling, or other.....)

III. Please indicate what audio/visual equipment you will need during your
performance: (Microphone, CD, amplifier, projection screen, or other....)

Please have your parents sign below stating that they understand the
following:

1. ACTS MUST BE NO LONGER THAN 3 MINUTES LONG. IF THE PERFORMANCE
GOES LONGER THAN THAT, WE MAY HAVE TO CUT IT DURING THE
SHOW.

2. STUDENTS ARE RESPONSIBLE FOR PROVIDING THEIR OWN MUSIC ON A CD
AND EDITING IT TO FIT THE PERFORMANCE- MUST TURN IN CD FRIDAY,
MARCH 14TH! (PRIOR TO AUDITIONS)

3. STUDENTS MUST ATTEND THE TECHNICAL REHEARSAL ON APRIL 1st or
2nd IN ORDER TO PARTICIPATE

4. STUDENTS ARE STILL SUBJECT TO GET CUT AFTER TRY-OUTS AT THE
JUDGES DISCRETION.

5. NOT EVERY ACT THAT AUDITIONS WILL MAKE THE FINAL CUT

SIGNED: DATE:




Important Dates:

Forms due Friday, March 14, Please turn in to either the office or directly to
Mrs. Mann.

Any music needed for performance MUST be turned in on a CD on Friday,
March 14t, (We need to download the music into a play list before auditions.)

Tech Rehearsal (Mandatory) for 3-5th grades is Tuesday, April 155 6-8t grades
is Wednesday, April 2md, We cannot guarantee order of auditions, so please
plan on your child staying until approximately 5:00. Auditions will begin at
3:00 on the main stage in the cafeteria.

Talent Show: Thursday, April 3r4at 6:30 pm. Please have your child here by
5:45.

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to email me at
nicolem@anthonyschool.org or Mr. Estell at JeremyE@anthonyschool.org or
Maureen Adkins at MaureenA@anthonyschool.org.




